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We are currently engaged on a project to greatly improve the lighting in the 
church, not just for worship, but to make it a more suitable venue for use by 
the school and by the community for events such as concerts and 
performances. We are currently trying to raise funds for this by applying for 
grants, but also though various fundraising events. 
 
These planned improvements notwithstanding, the church is currently 
available for use by the community for appropriate events, and anyone 
considering this should email St.Leonards.Glapthorn@gmail.com or call 07581 
255036 or 07580 263456. 
 
 
 
 
 


